Friends of the Niagara Falls Public Library to Honor Ralph Guerrucci

Friends of the Niagara Falls Public Library will honor past President, Ralph Guerrucci with the 2023 Community Service Award. The committee selected Ralph in an effort to pay tribute to his tireless dedication to education and literacy throughout the city of Niagara Falls.

While serving as the Friends of the Library President, Ralph welcomed a variety of programs to both the Niagara Falls and LaSalle Libraries. He was open minded to new and unique ideas that appealed to all ages and interest groups.

For 32 years, Ralph inspired students, teachers and fellow administrators while working in the Niagara Falls City School District. Following his career, he served on numerous civic, cultural and recreational boards across Niagara County. His aim in life was to leave the world a better place, he devoted his energy to that purpose.

Family members will be present to accept this award in Ralph's memory on Tuesday, November 14, 2023 at 6:00 PM in the Auditorium of the Niagara Falls Public Library.

The public is welcome to attend.